
From: Arjun Chowdhury
To: Executive Committee
Cc: aleem@sutherlandcorp.ca
Subject: Item No: EX 29.1
Date: Monday, November 27, 2017 4:55:14 PM

Dear Executive Committee members:

The Airport Corporate Centre Landowner's Committee represents individuals, industries, employers,
labour groups and other organizations located in the Airport Employment Zone (AEZ) dedicated to
improving transit connectivity to the western Greater Toronto Area, a region currently experiencing
some of the longest -and growing- commute times in Canada. The Coalition explains that this is
having a detrimental effect quality of life and economic opportunities for local businesses and
workers.

The AEZ is the second largest employment cluster in Canada, outside of Toronto's downtown. This
area includes Mississauga's Airport Corporate Centre, Greater Toronto Area hotels, Humber College,
Woodbine Racetrack, the community of Malton, as well as the industrial and commercial areas in
the Cities of Mississauga and Brampton. With upwards of 300,000 employees, this area has more
employees than the downtown employment zones of Vancouver, Calgary or Montreal.

On behalf of the Airport Corporate Centre Landowner's Committee, I want to offer our support for
the proposed Eglinton West Light Rail Transit (LRT) extension to Toronto Pearson International
Airport. The development of this route would significantly benefit employers and the 300,000
employees who travel to the area to work each day.

Regards,
Arjun

Arjun Chowdhury
Director, Asset Management

T 905.281.5998
C 416.918.9835
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